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 State College, PA 16803 

 814-238-2024 www.trinitystatecollege.org 
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MAY 1, 2022 

T  E   

SçÄ��ù, M�ù 1 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

9:30 am Outdoor Worship  

w/Communion 

10:45 am Worship w/Communion 

YouTube Worship Service Recorded  

Tç�Ý��ù, M�ù 3 

5:00 pm Trinity Wheelmen 

5:30 Executive Team Meeting 

5:45 pm Zumba 

T«çÙÝ��ù, M�ù 5 

5:45 pm Zumba 

S�ãçÙ��ù, M�ù 7 

10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Outdoor Worship  

w/Communion 

SçÄ��ù, M�ù 8 

MÊã«�Ù’Ý D�ù Ι GÙ��ç�ã� R��Ê¦Ä®ã®ÊÄ 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

9:30 am Outdoor Worship  

w/Communion 

10:45 am Worship w/Communion 

YouTube Worship Service Recorded  

P  L            
 

TLC D  
Jerry Wion, Carol Bernlohr, Dee Kiel,  
Linda Leslie, Bonnie Knapp 

TLC F  
Rita Shetler, Lynne, Jessica 

Readings  

Acts 9:1‐6[7‐20]  

Psalm 30 

RevelaƟon 5:11‐14 

 John 21:1‐19 

Out of the Cold's overnight shelter will be  
hosted at Trinity from May 16 - 29!  

The back kitchen door will be open for meal providers 
and volunteer hosts. A link to a signup page will be   
available soon. 

We have several volunteer needs. 

Volunteer Hosts: We're looking for 2 people to be on-site 
from 7:45-10pm to help guests check-in, help set up, serve 
dinner, and clean up, and interact with guests, etc. 

Dinner Providers: Please plan to bring dinner for 25 
guests at 7:45pm each night. It would be helpful to stay 
and assist with serving dinner. 

Breakfast Supplies for 2 days: Please plan to drop off 
breakfast supplies for 2 days such as a gallon of milk,  
coffee creamer, yogurt, breakfast bars, frozen breakfast 
sandwiches, etc. Drop off at Trinity at 7:45pm. 

Towel washer: Pick up, wash, and return towels each day. 

Unload Truck/Set Up: Please arrive at 8:30am on  
Monday, May 16 to unload the truck and set up supplies. 

Load Truck/Clean Up: Please arrive at 8am on Monday, 
May 30 to load the truck and clean up. 



Bell Choir 
The bell choir ended this spring with a concert at Juniper Village on  

the afternoon of Sunday, April 24th. 
The bell choir has suspended rehearsals but will resume  

rehearsals in the fall, September, 2022 


